
Join us for a trip to the Lyric Theatre, Belfast on 
Wednesday 26 February 2025 for a thrilling 
performance of the heartwarming and hilarious 
smash hit comedy The Gap Year. 
 

Bus pick-up Holywood @6pm 
& Newtownards Rd @6:30pm 

 
Booking essential: please contact Philip Whyte at: 
philip.whyte@woven.org.uk or call 07817 057846  
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